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Office of the Chief Counsel
Food and Drug Administration
5600 Fishers Lane, GCF-1
Rockville, MD 20857
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January 22, 2003
Mr. William Ferroggiaro _ RECEIVED JAN 2 4 72003

The National Security Archives
The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 H Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro

Re: FOIA Request No. 02013933
Your September 10, 2002 request for documents from the Food and Drug Administration

was sent to a number of components of the agency. This is to advise that the Office of the Chief
Counsel has searched our files and found no responsive documents to your request.

Sincerely yours

%Z/;ihenson

Executive Assistant

cc: HFI-35 (Dorsey, Daley)




